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Gregg Harding

From: LaVon Coate <lavon@invitationtopaper.com>
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2021 11:12 AM
To: Gregg Harding
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: 700 N. Barcelona Street / ARB Chairman and Advisor Comments

In response to your questions: 
All of the siding is staggered. 
The house is four feet above sidewalk elevation. 
 
Thanks, 
LaVon Coate 
 
On Wed, Jun 9, 2021 at 12:31 PM Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> wrote: 

Thank you, LaVon! Email responses for everything will work perfectly.  

  

Talk to you soon.  

  

Gregg Harding, RPA 

Historic Preservation Planner  

Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com 

222 W Main St. 

Pensacola, FL 32502 

Office: 850.435.1676 

gharding@cityofpensacola.com 

  

  

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials and 
employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public 
records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, 
contact our office by phone or in writing. 
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From: LaVon Coate <lavon@invitationtopaper.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 4:49 PM 
To: Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 700 N. Barcelona Street / ARB Chairman and Advisor Comments 

  

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT 

Just read details in your email, I will send back answers to both in the email.  

Thanks 

Lavon 

  

On Tue, Jun 8, 2021 at 9:51 AM LaVon Coate <lavon@invitationtopaper.com> wrote: 

It is all staggered. This is not well identified.  

I see David tomorrow and he will give me the finished floor elevation. 

  

Do I send the requested information to you in an email? What do I need to do so it works smoothly at your 
end? 

  

Thanks, 

Lavon 

  

On Tue, Jun 8, 2021 at 8:34 AM Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> wrote: 

Good morning LaVon, 

  

I was able to meet with the ARB Chairman and Historic Trust Advisor late yesterday. Their 
comments regarding the 700 N. Barcelona Street agenda item included the following: 

  

-       Can the applicant clarify where the Hardie straight edge shingles will be (it appears that the 
main body of both structures will be Hardie staggered edge). 
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-       Is the application able to provide information regarding the finished floor elevation (distance 
between grade and top of subfloor) 

  

Thank you, LaVon. These can just be clarified in an email to me and I will add it as a memo to your 
packet. Please let me know if you have any questions and thank you!  

  

Best, 

  

Gregg Harding, RPA 

Historic Preservation Planner  

Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com 

222 W Main St. 

Pensacola, FL 32502 

Office: 850.435.1676 

gharding@cityofpensacola.com 

  

  

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials and 
employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are 
public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. 
Instead, contact our office by phone or in writing. 

  


